Southeastern Connecticut Water Authority
Water For Your Future

March 27, 2024

Mark Coen
S Library Lane
Gales Ferry, CT 06335

SUBJECT: Availability of Public Water Service for a New Ten Unit Mobile Home
Subdivision located at in Ledyard, CT.

Mr. Coen:

This letter is in response to your request to connect the property located at 59 Kings
Highway, Gales Ferry, CT to the water main located along Kings Highway which is
owned and operated by the Southeastern Connecticut Water Authority (SCWA). This
public water system is part of the SCWA Tower Division.

After reviewing your request SCWA has determined that there is an adequate water
supply in the Tower Division water treatment and distribution system. Therefore, your
request to connect to this SCWA system is approved.

All construction and costs associated with the connection of the mobile home subdivision
will be the responsibility of the developer and/or contractor. In addition, a system
development fee and service connection fees will need to be paid to SCWA in advance of
connecting to the SCWA water system. Connection to the water main on Kings Highway
must be coordinated with SCWA prior to the main being tapped. All individual homes
must have a separate water meter, installed by SCWA staff, prior to water being turned
on at each unit.

If you decide to connect these properties, please notify us. Please do not hesitate to
contact me with any questions.
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